From: Aimee Arias 
Sent: Friday, October 12, 2012 10:18 AM
To: Kimberly Dunn
Subject: RE: Administrative Law
 

Dear Kim,
 

The Department of Political Science has no objections to these courses.
 

Best,
Aimee
 

 

Aimee Kanner Arias, Ph.D.
Associate Professor and Chair
Department of Political Science
Florida Atlantic University
777 Glades Road, SO 392A
Boca Raton, FL  33431
Phone: 561.297.3211
E-mail: akanner2@fau.edu
 

 

From: Kimberly Dunn 
Sent: Monday, October 08, 2012 10:02 AM
To: Aimee Arias
Subject: Administrative Law
 

Dr. Arias,

 

The School of Accounting has proposed a new course, Administrative Law (see attached syllabi).  The course will be taught at both the graduate and undergraduate levels. The College of Business Curriculum Committee asked me to forward the syllabi to you for review and consideration.  If you do not have objections to these courses being taught in the College of Bsuienss, would you please provide me with a statement indicating that you have no objections?  If you offer or plan to offer a similar course, please advise. 

 

Thank you in advance for your assistance.   Please contact me by email or phone 7-3638 if you would like to discuss further. 

 

Best regards,

 

Kim
 

Kimberly A. Dunn, Ph.D.
Director & Associate Professor
School of Accounting
Florida Atlantic University
777 Glades Road
Boca Raton, FL  33431
Office: 561.297.3636
Fax: 561.297.7023
kdunn@fau.edu
